
 

From the Principal’s Desk… 

 

Thank you for participating in our Red 

Ribbon Week dress-up days!  Tomorrow is 

our final day: 

 

Say BOO to Drugs! 

Wear your Halloween Costume to   

Scare Away Drugs! 

 

 

Tonight is the night! We are so excited to 

host Trunk or Treat this evening, 5:30 – 

7:00! Park in the gravel lot and we will trick 

or treat behind the school. 

Congrats to the students 

on our 1st semester 

Honor Roll and to those 

who had Perfect 

Attendance! These lists 

are attached to the 

newsletter. 

 

The Mother/Son Kickball Game is coming 

soon!  Tomorrow is the last day to turn in 

registration forms and money.  
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Check out page 2 for 

information about this 

year’s Santa’s Helpers 

program. 
 

LaCenter First Christian Church offers grief 

support groups every Thursday from 6:00-

7:30 pm. They also offer monthly sessions 

on grief and loss.  The next session, titled 

“Emerging from Grief: Grief and Death of a 

Loved One” is Saturday, November 6th 

from 10 am to 11 am. 

BCES Good News 

 

October 28, 2021 



 



 



 



 


